
The High-Voltage System must be De-Energized for the
Following Work Procedures.

The high-voltage system must only be de-energized using Guided Fault Finding.
Refer to the chapter High-Voltage System, De-Energizing.

When performing welding, sanding or cutting procedures near the
high-voltage components, the system must be de-energized by a
high-voltage technician.

The system must be de-energized by a high-voltage technician if using the
straightening rack for body procedures.

Procedures after de-energizing may only be done by technicians trained in
electrical systems.




